
Special Education Report: 
SLP and OT had a successful visit 
PT and Psychologist are coming soon.  
 
The Inclusive/Accessible Playground at Elementary is in the starting phase with designs. This is 
funded by the Hurst grant to increase spaces for all students to participate and develop 
essential relationships through play.  
 
District Test Coordinator Report: 
 
Winter MAP in final stages 
 
 
 
 
 
 


